
Controller of Store’ Office, 
58 Threadneedle Street, E.G. 
26.7.89 
 
My dear Hayden, 

Many thanks for kind note.  I had seen but was too busy to notice in reply the  
N. & Q. article. I should try & answer it, however, as I do not deem it conclusive, though ingenious, and it is 
flatly contradicted by evidence placed in my hands by the family.  Our Whitefriar friends are all over for the 
summer but 
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but I may see you before autumn sets in unless you keep yourself very select. Do you go to Eiffel Tower this 
year?   
Faithfully Yours, 

J.H. Ingram 
 

Walter Hamilton Esq. 


